

## Your Child Gets to Choose Ten Free **Books for Their Home Library!**

Dear Families,

I have exciting news to share! Bestselling author James Patterson and Scholastic Book Clubs have invited our school to be part of a new program: The United States of Readers. *Every student in our school can choose* and keep ten brand-new books.

Here's how it works:

- Your child will select two books five times a year.
- The teacher will place the class order, and the books will be shipped to school.
- Your child will get their new books to take home, read, own, and love at no cost to you or our school.

Thank you for supporting your child's growth as a reader!

Your Child's Principal